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The Spring 2020 issue of Provider Pulse, JHHC’s newsletter for our provider network, is now available 
online. This issue contains updates on policies and procedures, quality care, plan changes, events, and more.

Highlights include:
•	 A new user-friendly prior authorization lookup tool (JPAL)
•	 Breast pump coverage update and blood pressure cuff benefit for Johns Hopkins EHP members
•	 Claims denials to begin for Priority Partners providers not enrolled in ePREP
•	 Understanding Medicare vaccine coverage
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https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/downloads/all_plans/ProviderPulse-SPRING%202020.pdf

